
 
  

 

Agreed Report July 2024 

The board commended the PA on the great work they have been 

doing for the school and the pupils of knocknagree NS. The 

board also discussed the success of the opening of the sensory 

room. The Board are delighted to welcome 8 new Junior Infant 

pupils in August and wish the sixth class pupils the very best of 

luck as they move onto secondary school. The Board would like 

to wish Ms Karen O Sullivan all the best as she is going on 

maternity leave and we welcome Ms Caroline Doolan, Ms Amy 

Cronin and Ms Gemma Kissane back in September . Ms 

Caroline Doolan will jobshare with Ms Carmel O Sullivan in 

Special Education , Ms Gemma Kissane will continue to 

jobshare with Ms. Nicola O Donoughue and Ms Amy Cronin 

will return as the Junior and Senior Infant teacher. 

 


